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NIPPON CHEMICAL INDUSTRIAL CO.,LTD. 
11-1, 9-CHOME, KAMEIDO, KOTO-KU, TOKYO, 136-8515, JAPAN. 

PHONE: +81-3-3636-8102, FAX: +81-3-3636-8140

10th July, 2018 

Product Discontinuance Notification 

Dear Customers, 

This letter serves as notification that Nippon Chemical Industrial Co., Ltd has decided to 
discontinue the manufacturing of following products. Please refer to the details below. 

- Product Name:  
Red phosphorus and its derivatives 

- Series:  
           Red phosphorus 
           Red phosphorus-based flame retardant (HISHIGUARD) and its masterbatch 

- Reason of Discontinuance 
           Due to a decrease of demand 

- Discontinued Date: 
      June 30th, 2019 

- Other Relevant Products 
       High purity red phosphorus (semiconductor grade) is excluded from this 

discontinuance  

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. For questions and concerns, please 
contact our sales representative. 

Your sincerely, 


